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20th November 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
On Wednesday 30th October, we invited you to join us for the “Help your Child revise” evening to allow us to share 
the most effective revision strategies and give top tips in preparation for the mock exams that have just taken place. 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone who attended the evening and has taken the time to give 
us some feedback, which will allow us to make any improvements suggested for future sessions.  
 
Many parents also completed a parent view questionnaire after the evening, so thank you, to those parents who 

took their time to provide valuable feedback. We are always striving to improve, and working together will help 

us in achieving our goal of making all our students become successful young adults and a great educational 

establishment. The feedback was overwhelmingly positive, with one common area to improve. Parents expressed 

the common view that they feel by having this session earlier in the year before the mock exams take place, 

would support both parents and students with their revision. 

The feedback suggests, parents/carers found this evening informative and would recommend to other parents, so 
we will be hosting another “Help your Child revise” evening on Thursday 10th April 2025 from 6pm - 7pm. By 
running this session again before the Easter Holidays, this aims to support both parents and pupils with revision 
before their GCSE exams start on Monday 5th May. 
 
We support our pupils to the best version of themselves, this is lived through our value of Aspiration. By 
supporting pupils to be well prepared for their examination we are giving students the tools to meet this goal. 
Another of our Values is Community, which is why we believe that hosting this evening to share these revision 
strategies will allow us all to support your child through each exam series and achieve their full potential.  
 
We would like parents to take an active part in revision, to understand the process students undergo when 
revising through an interactive session. As a thank you for attending the session, we will provide Individual GCSE 
Timetables, revision packs, revision guides and some light refreshments.  
 
You can also access many revision recourses on our school website to help support your child through exams.  
Exam Information | Students | Stockport Academy Independent Study | Students | Stockport Academy 
  
If you intend to come along to this event, please let us know via the trips section of the Arbor app so we can 
gauge numbers for seating and refreshments. We will send reminders closer to the evening. We look forward to 
seeing you there! 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Miss O’Brien 

Assistant Principal  
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